
Shinwa Karate Kai  
Open Karate Championship

Shinwa Karate Kai would like to welcome all clubs, associations, 
their competitors and spectators to our championship. 

We have worked tirelessly to ensure that it will be an eventful day for us all. 

The online registration is a new concept for us; we believe this is the way 
forward. It eliminates the use of paper-based entry forms and forms going astray 
in the post. This will inevitably speed up the process.

We would like to take this opportunity in advance to thank each and every one of 
you for your most valued support.

We hope that this will be a memorable experience and trust that you will all have 
an enjoyable day.

Please let us know what you think...
A comments box is available for your feedback.
This can be found just inside the entrance to the ‘Severnside Complex’.
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